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I am against this bill to remove or hinder mail-in voting for Oregonians. Mail in voting 

is pivotal to the democratic process by allowing everyone to vote whenever their time 

permits, and attempting to damage this is as undemocratic as it comes. Legislators 

who support this bill do not represent Oregonians. 


